
 

 

 

Information about some of the things we will be  

learning in the week beginning 21st March with ideas to try at home 

Year R 

WEEKLY LEARNING    

Maths 
We will revisit positional language this week and 

practise using words such as  
 

inside   behind  between  underneath  below  above     

next to                in front   
 

Play this game to support understanding of these 

words 
https://www.tinytap.com/activities/g126x/play/where-am-i-positional-

language-made-easy  

 

 Literacy 
 

Now we know the story of ‘Oh No George!’ really well 

we will be drawing story maps to show the main 

events  

 

We will also think of an additional ending to the story 

and write about it – Will George be able to resist the 

rubbish? 

 

 

READING – Online 

Please remember you can use your child’s log in details 

to access reading books at:  

www.oxfordowl.co.uk   

 
 

                                             

 
 

R.E 

This week we will look out for signs of growth 

and new life in Spring.  

On Friday we will celebrate the Feast of St 

Joseph and celebrate by learning more about 

him 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 
 

We will continue to explore emotions and begin to 

associate different emotions with a colour.  

 
 

 
 

Topic 
(Expressive Arts and Design and  

(Understanding the World) 
 

We found out in our focus story that George 

the Dog loves rubbish so this week we are 

going to find out how recycling helps to reduce 

rubbish and helps our planet. 

 

We will identify and sort object made of 

glass, wood, plastic and cardboard into 

different groups so that they can be recycled. 

 

Do you recycle anything at home? 

 
We will create artwork in the style of Chris 

Haughton – the author of ‘Oh No George!’ 

using the colours pink, purple and orange 

 
And of course we will be practising a special 

‘something’ for all the mummies who will be 

able to join us this week to celebrate 

Mother’s day. 

  

BOOK CHANGE DAYS                     
MONDAYS & THUSDAYS 

 

Please remember to send in your child’s 

reading record and reading book on these 

days so that we can change the reading book. 

  

 

P.E 
 

Our Dance P.E sessions will continue on a Tuesday for 

both RS and RJ. Please remember to send you child in 

P.E clothes and comfortable foot wear. 
 

Dance sessions will continue this week and we will be 

exploring movements and sequences of movements in 

the style of different animals. 

https://www.tinytap.com/activities/g126x/play/where-am-i-positional-language-made-easy
https://www.tinytap.com/activities/g126x/play/where-am-i-positional-language-made-easy
http://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/

